Greeting Brothers-

This email is to remind all of you that the Billy Holcomb Chapter is a historical society, dedicated solely to the preservation of
the history of the West. As such, we have no opinions related to political, social, economic or any other outside issues.

While our members our free to participate in these outside endeavors, we encourage that you do not wear Clamper emblems,
logos, pins, shirts, etc. while you are engaged in so doing.
In this manner, our Chapter ought never be subjected to controversy or influence.

During these times, should you receive requests from outside entities or agencies with respect to the Billy Holcomb Chapter
and/or our operations or our members, we ask that you don not respond directly.
Please direct all such inquiries to the Board of Greybeards at the following:

Billy Holcomb Chapter

P.O. Box 1639

Crestline, CA 92325
Inquiry.BH1069@Gmail.com
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